
Park Meeting Minutes 

July 31, 2025 

In-person and hybrid 

Towe Town Hall  

5:15 PM 

In attendance:  Park Commissioners Laurie Pike, Justine Krumm, and Arik Olsen. 

Call to Order at 5:13 PM 

The park truck is no longer usable.  The Park was supposed to get the highway department’s 
truck by May of 2025.  It was delayed until July of 2025 and now has been delayed again 
until December of 2025.  The park needs to have transportation to transfer crew members 
to the trails on the back side of the park and supplies such as lumber, weedwhackers, leaf 
blowers, chain saws, and hand tools.  This meeting is to vote to rent a truck for a period of 
two weeks to be able to complete trail work before the crew leaves at the end of the 
summer season.   

Justine and Arik both spoke up in favor of this proposal to rent and noted that importance of 
the park manager having access to safe and reliable transportation for crew and supplies to 
complete summer trail projects not easily accessible from the ranger station.   

The Park Commission voted unanimously to allow the use of funds from the park’s 
operation budget of up to $1500 to rent a truck to transport crew and supplies for trail work 
for a period of two weeks this summer season.   

The vote was by roll call vote:  Laurie Pike-yes, Aril Olsen-yes, and Justine Krumm-yes. 

It was discussed that the park commission would file a reserve fund transfer with the 
finance committee to have the funds replenished into the park’s operation budget at the 
end of the fiscal year if the budget runs into the negative as a result of this expense. 

Motion was made to adjourn and seconded.  Roll-call vote to adjourn:  Laurie Pike-yes, 
Justine Krumm-yes, and Arik Olsen-yes.   

Meeting adjourned at 5:18 PM.   

Respectfully submitted by, 

Laurie Pike 

Rowe Park Commissioner 



  


